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Executive Board  с 

Refreshments, Committees  с 

Meetings/Events Calendar 2012 
* Jan 20,2012ðQuilto; and Crafting Orna-

ments for Country Store/Marcia, Marlene 
* Feb 17ðCrafting for Country Store 
* Mar 1-DEADLINE Show Registration 
* Mar1-4-Mancuso White Glove/Table sit-in 
* Mar 16ðJeannie Campbell ñBargelloò 
* Mar 18, Sun.ï Sashiko Workshop 
* Apr 12, Thursï Quilt Take In @ Elks 

Lodge 9AMð12 noon; 4 new Volunteers 
needed 

* Apr 13, 2012  Our Show Set-up 
* Apr 14-15, 2012 BP Quilt Show 
* Apr 20ï Tea Social 
* May 18-Trish Hodge ñBatikTextilesò 
* May 19-Trish Hodge Workshop 
* Jun 15-Installation Dinner 
* April 6, 2013-Spring Luncheon 
Underlined Dates denote a guild meeting 
 

 Presidentôs Message: 
Welcome to February the month of Valentineôs Day 
filled with hearts and flowers.  For some, it means a 
romantic dinner and perhaps a gift of something 
with sparkle or calories.   
For us Beachplum quilters, it is a month with too few 
days to complete the binding on our show entry quilt 
or complete the challenge quilt for the March dead-
line.   Oh the pressure that begins to build as we 
struggle towards our goals.  But wait, this year we get 
an extra day.  This is one of those ñevery four years 
February has 29 daysò.  So take a deep breath and 
forge onward; we can get everything finished we just 
need to be organized.    
This month complete your challenge quilt and work 
on items for the Country Store.  Contact Laurie to 
volunteer for ñwhite gloveò duty at the Mancuso 
show and sign up to work at our show.   
In March, complete your quilt entries for the Guildôs 
April show.  If you have not contacted Laurie about 
volunteering, do it now.  Make a charity quilt.  Have 
a cup of tea. 
April 14th and 15th is the show.  Be as involved as 
possible.  Laurie cannot do it all.  Plan to spend that 
weekend working for the Guild to make this the most 
successful show yet.  And remember, 
             Enjoy the Journey!                                                                                                         
                                                ___ Ellen W. Hyers 
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Show N Tell January 2012  

¶ Rita Russo-Charity quilt November workshop  

¶ Nancy Woods-Crib quilt for great granddaughter  

¶ Debbie Perks -Country Store items  

¶ Denise DeCarolis-Nanaõs Garden for me 

¶ Joyce Weiss -Dolly quilts:  African Animals & Dainty Doll; Small quilt auction òLotus Lake; 

Three quilts for charity; Goldfish Pond center batik panel; Tic Tac Toe Teddy using 5 or-

phan blocks 

Thank you Joanne Ziobro for lending 

your camera to our meeting!!!  


